April 15, 1987

Fraser

Dear Dr. Peeples:

After having digesting the information in your letter
I now have some more questions to ask yoqu.

I have checked with the Chas. County Library and they
do not have Hiers Genealogy, Penn. German Settlers,
or Summers, Newberry County,S.C. Historical &
Genealogical Annals. Do you know where I can find
these and copy the pages you mentioned?

Do you also know of any other books that might include
information on the Falks in Barnwell, Bamburg or
Colleton or Orangeburg Districts? Could there be
information in A.S. Salley's Orangeburg County?

Apparently, I can get information on the Rentz family
from Hiers Genealogy, if I can find it. By the way,
who is the author? Do you know of any other materials
that may have Rentz information?

Also, do you have any other sources for information
on the Epting, Inman and Howard families?

I have enclosed a copy of Pages 264 & 265 of Annals
Of Newberry . Underlined is the gentleman in question
Do you know of his relationship to us, if any? '

I am looking forward to meeting you next week-end. I plan to
attend the Society of First Families luncheon and the Huguenot
meeting. Hope you have a nice Easter.

o

* Thank you so very much for all of your help.
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